Rosenberg Corez

From: John J. Howard <john@johnjhoward.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:11 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: I am opposed to HB 2004

| strongly opposed HB 2004. This is an attempt to control the rate of return of an investor. It’s only a side step to take
the next step in controlling the price of homes. It's the wrong door to open up.

John Howard

John J Howard & Associates Real Estate
1207 Adams Avenue

La Grande OR, OR 97850
541-663-9000 — Office

541-910-2015 — Cell

www.johnjhoward.com
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